DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Change Order #63 for the Central Office

DATE:

March 18, 2008

ISSUE:
An additional guardrail at stairway was required by code.  Fox Painting 


and Decorating, Inc. will provide all labor and materials to paint the 


guardrail for $525.00.

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of Change Order #63 for the Central Office.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Change Order #63 for the Central Office.

